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From: Pollard, Matthew (he/him/his)
To: Hinkley, Ethan
Cc: Smith, Claudia (she/her/hers)
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: CO2 facility update
Date: Monday, November 25, 2024 9:20:00 PM
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Ethan,
 
Playing catchup on email. Adrienne began her review this afternoon. I would expect us to issue the
permit tomorrow, Wednesday at the latest.
 
Matt Pollard, EIT
Environmental Engineer | Air and Radiation Division
U.S. EPA Region 8 | 1595 Wynkoop St. Denver, CO 80202
Office: 303-312-6878
Cell: 661-993-7041
 

From: Hinkley, Ethan <Ehinkley@redcedargathering.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 6:59 AM
To: Pollard, Matthew (he/him/his) <Pollard.Matthew@epa.gov>
Cc: Smith, Claudia (she/her/hers) <Smith.Claudia@epa.gov>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: CO2 facility update

 

 

Matt,
 
Any updates on the process of the permit getting signed by the Division Director?
 
Thanks,
 
Ethan Hinkley
Air Quality Compliance Manager

Red Cedar Gathering & Aka Energy Group
Office: (970) 764-6495
Cell: (970) 759-9891
Email: ehinkley@redcedargathering.com

 
From: Pollard, Matthew (he/him/his) <Pollard.Matthew@epa.gov> 
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Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when
deciding whether to open attachments or click on provided links.

Sent: Friday, November 15, 2024 4:58 PM
To: Hinkley, Ethan <Ehinkley@redcedargathering.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: CO2 facility update

 
Ethan,
 
Thank you for the inquiry. The meeting with Cultural Dept. on November 7 went well. We have sent

the final permit to be signed by the Air and Radiation Division Director. That permit is currently
awaiting her signature. We expect that signature before the Thanksgiving holiday, and we will
send you the signed permit the day we receive it from the Division Director. The permit will
become effective upon the date of her signature.
 
Matt Pollard, EIT
Environmental Engineer | Air and Radiation Division
U.S. EPA Region 8 | 1595 Wynkoop St. Denver, CO 80202
Office: 303-312-6878
Cell: 661-993-7041
 

From: Hinkley, Ethan <Ehinkley@redcedargathering.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 11:14 AM
To: Pollard, Matthew (he/him/his) <Pollard.Matthew@epa.gov>
Subject: CO2 facility update

 

 

Matt,
 
I just wanted to check in and see if you had any updates on the CO2 facility permit process. I
heard that the Cultural Dept. meeting went well, so hopefully EPA has everything they need
now to sign off on that piece. Let me know if there is anything else that you need from me.
 
Thanks,
 
Ethan Hinkley
Air Quality Compliance Manager

Red Cedar Gathering & Aka Energy Group
Office: (970) 764-6495
Cell: (970) 759-9891
Email: ehinkley@redcedargathering.com
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